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BALDWIN COUNTY ORTHOPEDIC SURGEON ANNOUNCES SPECIALIZED PRACTICE 

WITH FOCUS ON COMPREHENSIVE SHOULDER CARE 

The Shoulder Center at Baldwin Bone and Joint, P.C. 

 
DAPHNE, Ala.  (March 14, 2016) -  Baldwin Bone & Joint, P.C.  (BB&J) is pleased to announce 

the opening of The Shoulder Center (TSC) with Medical Director and orthopedic surgeon, Dr. 

John L. Todd.   This specialized practice focuses primarily on non-operative and operative care 

of the shoulder and will allow new patients to schedule appointments for specialty shoulder 

care faster. Office locations are in Daphne and Orange Beach, AL.  

The Shoulder Center, the latest in specialty care to be offered by Baldwin Bone & Joint, will take 

a comprehensive approach to the care of shoulder conditions. These specialized services allow 

Todd to focus his skills and experience primarily on the care and treatment of shoulder and 

upper extremity issues. TSC also sees patients with work-related injuries.   

 ͞It is my primary goal to return each patient to an active lifestyle, free 

from shoulder pain and limitations,͟ states Dr. John Todd.   

Dr. Todd is a board certified orthopedic surgeon with fellowship 

training in shoulder reconstruction and sports medicine. He has more 

than 20 years of experience treating complex issues of the shoulder: 

oŶe of the ďody’s ŵost ŵoďile aŶd proďleŵatiĐ joiŶts.  (Photo: Dr. 

John Todd) 

Common symptoms of shoulder issues include pain, weakness and loss 

of motion that can interfere with activities of daily living, work and 

recreation. Dr. John Todd and the TSC staff are trained and equipped to see patients with 

shoulder problems through every step of the diagnosis, treatment, and recovery process. The 



primary goal of TSC is to return each patient back to his or her lifestyle, and the activity level he 

or she enjoyed before, as quickly as possible.  

The most common surgeries performed by Dr. Todd include shoulder arthroscopy, shoulder 

replacement surgery, rotator cuff repair, and shoulder instability repair. In addition, Dr. Todd 

also performs rotator cuff revision surgeries for patients who have previously had a rotator cuff 

repaired but continue to experience pain and limitations.   

The Shoulder Center is now accepting new patients. Call 251.625.2663 to schedule an 

appointment and visit theshouldercenter.net for more information. Dr. John Todd is also on 

Facebook and Twitter.  

About Dr. John L. Todd 

Dr. John Todd, Medical Director of The Shoulder Center at Baldwin Bone & Joint, P.C., is a board-

certified orthopedic surgeon who is fellowship trained in both shoulder reconstruction and sports 

medicine. Dr. Todd has been in practice for more than 20 years, and his primary clinical focus is the care 

and treatment of the shoulder joint. He has dedicated his career to helping patients with both chronic 

degenerative problems and injuries of the shoulder as part of Baldwin Bone & Joint – a group of 

fellowship-trained orthopaedic specialists. Dr. Todd's many years of experience and expertise as a 

shoulder specialist enable his patients to achieve a successful treatment outcome.  The Shoulder Center 

has office locations in Daphne and Orange Beach, Al. For more information, call 251.625.2663 or visit 

theshouldercenter.net. 
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